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Alexander Gunyon

From: DAVID KING 
Sent: 27 May 2024 12:44
To: Consultations
Subject: Planning Consultation - Brooklands Farm Section - Chapter 3 policy W4

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

We refer to the above planning application and wish to register OUR OBJECTION to 
this mis-conceived blot on Whitstable's landscape. 

  

Whitstable is already bulging at the seams with the addition of Whitstable Heights, 
Pearson's Heights and other developments. It doesn't appear to us that any 
consideration has been given to the provision of healthcare (i e doctors and dentists 
etc), schools and other services. Our local water and sewage industry is already failing 
to provide adequate safeguards for our seas, rivers and streams and an additional 
development of 1,400 houses can only cause immense problems in the future. 

  

Whitstable is already sadly lacking in green spaces and diverse wildlife and it horrifies 
us that precious farmland and public areas are being considered for development. 

  

We trust you will take OUR OBJECTIONS into account when considering this planning 
application. 

  

Regards. 

  

Veronica and David King 
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